Headteacher: Mr D B Jones Deputy Head: Mr S P Salmond Admin Officer: Mrs S E Sivyour



Telephone: 02392734787

St Ronan's Road, Southsea, Hants PO4 0PX Email: admin@craneswater.portsmouth.sch.uk www.craneswater.portsmouth.sch.uk

2nd July 2021

Dear parents and carers,

To mark the end of your child's time at Craneswater, we will be having a pupil barbeque on the field on Thursday 22nd July from 1:30pm to 3:30pm. Children do not need to bring any food for this as the PTA have kindly paid for all of the refreshments!

We will provide every child with a special Craneswater autograph book for the occasion. Also, if children would like to bring in a spare shirt for their friends to sign, they are welcome to do so; this opportunity will be limited to the Thursday afternoon. In the event of hot weather, children will also need hats and sun cream.

If your child has any food allergies that we are not already aware of, please let the office know by Friday 9th July.

Should it rain on the 22nd, we have a reserve date of Friday 23rd; however, this would finish at 3pm.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support in what has been a challenging year for everyone.

Wishing you a lovely summer holiday!

The year 6 team